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January 18, 2007 

 

 

Town of Middleton  

ATTN: David Shaw 

7555 W. Old Sauk Rd. 

Verona, WI  53593 

 

 

Dear Mr. Shaw, 

 

Pursuant to the Cooperative Plan between the City of Madison and the Town of Middleton, 

the City is serving notice of a proposed attachment of lands in the Town of Middleton to 

the City of Madison. The proposed attachment will come before the Madison Common 

Council on February 6
th

, 2007. The meeting begins at 6:30 p.m. and will be held at the 

City-County Building, 210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. in Room 201. I have attached a 

copy of the ordinance relating to the proposed attachment.  

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

Maribeth Witzel-Behl 

City Clerk  
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